
 

For more information contact: Jonathan Pistotnik, Coalition Coordinator  

Phone: 907-677-8412        Email:  Reentry@nwalaska.org 

 

 

 
 
 

QUARTERLY COALITION MEETING 

MAY 27TH, 2021 
9:30-11 AM 

ZOOM 

The Anchorage Reentry Coalition Quarterly Meeting is open to all to attend, and is an 

opportunity to share information and network with those that are involved or interested in 

reentry.  

 

The Presentations and discussion will include brief updates from various programs and 

services operating in the community and engaged in reentry. Representatives and staff will 

include those from the Mental Health Trust, DOC, CITC, Geo, Turyia of Alaska, Running Free, 

Partners Reentry Center, One2One Mentorship Program, AK Reentry Partnership, and more.  

  

 


